No: SNEA/CHQ/MOC/2018-21/06           Dated 28.10.2019. 

To

Shri. Ravi Shankar Prasad,

Hon’ble Cabinet Minister for Communications, 

Sanchar Bhavan, New Delhi.

Sub: Approval of BSNL Revival package - sincere gratitude on behalf of Sanchar Nigam Executives’ Association (SNEA), the Recognized Executives Association in BSNL and the entire 1.59 lakh BSNL employees and their family members reg: 

Respected Sir,

On behalf of entire 1.59 lakh BSNL employees, their family members and especially on behalf of Sanchar Nigam Executives’ Association (SNEA), the Recognized Executives Association in BSNL, we express our sincere gratitude to the Union Govt and your goodself for taking the very important and crucial decision for the revival of BSNL by allotment of 4G spectrum, permission for land monetization and financial support to BSNL for meeting the expenditure. That also, overruling the objections raised by various Ministries. Ever since taking over as MOC, you are taking all the possible steps for the Revival of BSNL. From our past experience during your earlier tenure as MoC, the employees are very much confident that BSNL Revival will happen. We are extremely happy to know that this has happened only with your personal intervention and frequent interaction with Hon Home Minister, Hon Finance Minister and the PMO. Various players in Telecom sector was working overnight to see the closure of BSNL that could have helped them for cartelization and squeezing the pubic by steep hike in the tariff. It was happened upto 2002, till BSNL and MTNL launches mobile services. Due to obvious reasons, all other operators are considering BSNL as their biggest challenge.
This decision of the Govt will protect the customer interest, security of the country and the social obligations. The Govt and the public can always depend upon BSNL during natural calamity and national emergency. For the revival of BSNL, it is very important to run the company in a professional manner. For that purpose professionals are to be inducted into the BSNL Board to the 3 vacant positions (out of 5) on regular basis. The employees of BSNL are highly talented, experienced and very much dedicated. They are very much confidant that BSNL can be revived and make it profitable and they demonstrated it during the last 19 years. 

We once again reassure your goodself that we will wholeheartedly support all your endeavors for the revival of BSNL. 

With kind regards,

(Sebastin. K)

          General Secretary


Copy to: 1. Shri. Narendra Modiji, Hon Prime Minister for kind info pl.

2. Shri. Amit Shah, Hon Home Minister and Chairman of the GoM for kind info pl.
3. Shri. Pramod Kumar Mishra, Principal Secretary to the Hon PM for kind information pl.

4. Shri. Anshu Prakash, Secretary, DoT for information pl.
5. Shri. P. K. Purwar, CMD, BSNL for kind information and n/a please.










